[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parent/ carer
As part of our school asthma policy, we would ask that you complete the attached ‘action plan’ for your child. This will give us the information to support your child and understand what could trigger their asthma symptoms.
It is also vital that any child who is prescribed a reliever inhaler (blue) brings a spare one to school, with a spacer device (where appropriate) clearly labelled, as an asthma attack can be life threatening, and early intervention is therefore very important.
We do have an emergency salbutamol inhaler and spacer in school to use if for some reason we cannot use your child’s own inhaler.  If the situation arises and it was necessary to use our school inhaler we would need your written consent in order to be able to do so. If you are happy with this, please could you complete the consent form on the back of the school action plan. Please note this is NOT intended to take the place of using their own inhaler, and would only be used if, for some reason, their own was not useable.
It would also be very helpful if you could give us a copy of their individual Action plan, which should be provided as part of your child’s review at their GP practice.
Yours sincerely

